
                                                                                             

 
 
 
 
 
 
Montreal, January 9, 2018 
 
SUBJECT: Educational Project – Consultation evening on January 28, 2019 
 
Dear parents, 
 
Although FACE’s fine arts project has long been a part of our curriculum, a lot of water has flowed under the 
bridge since we wrote up our new Educational Project proposal last year. It’s now time to take a closer look at the 
project we’ve been working on since that time.  
 

NOTE: Although our school’s Fine Arts and Educational projects are linked, they are also two separate entities. 
Our Fine Arts project is a service offer that provides education in 4 art forms, and is recognized by the Ministry of 
Education. The Educational Project, however, is a tool that enables the school community to paint a full picture of 
our milieu—our strengths and weaknesses—in order to select which principles we need to uphold to ensure the 
success of as many students as possible.  

 
Many parents last year took part in an evening dedicated to analyzing our current situation, and many more 
replied to the questionnaire we sent out about our Education Project. We’ve since gathered all information from 
parents, students, and staff in order to form a pretty comprehensive picture of our current milieu. We’re now at 
the next step: prioritizing which challenges to take on. 
 
We are looking for input from everyone in the FACE community, which is why we invite you to continue this 
discussion with us at a consultation evening set for Monday January 28, 2019, from 7 to 9 p.m. 
 
If you’d like to join us, please reply no later than January 23, 2019, to KBernier@emsb.qc.ca. Be sure to include the 
following in your reply: 

- Email subject: Education project 
- Your first and last name 
- Preferred language for group discussions (English, French, both) 
- Your child (children’s) grade (preschool, primary, high school, and grade number) 
- Your child’s school commission (CSDM or EMSB) 
- Number of family members who will be attending the consultation evening 

 
Thank you for your continued support and we look forward to seeing you on January 28!  
 
 
 
 
Annie Lamarre 
Principal  

École FACE School 

 
3449 University Street 

Montreal, Quebec H3A 2A8 

Phone : 514-350-8899 

face.csdm.ca 
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